# Caledonia Elementary Newsletter

8/26/22

### Hello Caledonia Elementary Families!

What a great first week at Cal El! Our staff has thoroughly enjoyed welcoming back all of our amazing students and their families. It was so much fun to hear about summer adventures, family trips, and new found hobbies. In the classroom this week, our staff focused on building relationships, teaching new routines and procedures, and establishing a safe and supportive classroom environment. All of these components are critical to the success of our students.

Throughout the year, I will use the newsletter to communication important information with families. This year, I will be sending out the newsletter every other week instead of weekly.

If, at any point during the school year, you have questions, concerns, or comments, please feel free to contact me. You can contact me at 616-891-8181 or <a href="https://doi.org/nucleocity.com/html">https://doi.org/nucleocity.com/html</a>.

#### **Notes From the Office**

- 1. If picking up your child(ren) early, please bring your ID into the office. This requirement will help us ensure the safety and security of our students.
- 2. The administration of medication at school requires specific documentation. For medication inquires, please contact Jen Stanley (<a href="mailto:stanleyi@calschools.org">stanleyi@calschools.org</a>).
- 3. If your child is going to be absent, please call our office at 616-891-8181 or email our secretary, Christy Tape (tapec@calschools), to report their absence. We are required to verify the attendance of each student on a daily basis. If we don't receive a call or email, we must call families. Thank you in advance for your help with this.

## Picture Day - Friday, September 9th

Picture day will take place on Friday, September 9th.

Orders can be placed online at: https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/69848P

# Hand2Hand Caledonia Elementary School participates in a weekly food assistance program called Hand2Hand. Enrolled families will receive a weekly food bag sent home with their student(s) on Friday. Students will bring home a paper form today further explaining this program. If your family is interested in enrolling, please complete the bottom portion of the form and have your child return it to their homeroom teacher. Deliveries will start toward the end of September. Caledonia Elementary School 9770 Duncan Lake Avenue Sout... huckb@calschools.org huckb@calschools.org **L** 616-891-8181 alschools.org